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THIS
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  PG. 1 

Summer went by fast, but we got a couple 

of member events in! 

  PG. 2 

Member's Night and the Annual Harvest 

Potluck are Coming Up. 

  PG. 2 

More summer event photos! 

 

 

  THE SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Sault Ste Marie Horticulture Society members enjoyed two 

summer events: the Cement Leaf workshop at the Canal Historic Park in July 

& a tour of Deertree Apiary honey bee Farm in August.  There's more photos 

on Page 2. 

Can you spot the Crowns or Tiaras on top of the hives that have a 

Queen Bee? (photo above)     Many thanks to SSMHS member, Mary 

MacLachlan, owner and bee keeper of Deertree Apiary. Besides the 

informational tour, she provided taste testing of her infused honeys and 

a trip into her little roadside store full of honey and bee related trinkets!   

"Remove spent 

flowers for longer 

bloom time; and 

more food for 

bees!" 
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SSMHS  member - Caroline Walker suits up and gets close & personal!  

                                                            Cement Leaf workshop and a final product!         

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: NOREEN KRUZICH   WITH THANKS TO PRESIDENT ANDREA AUBERTIN 

SAVE THE DATE: 

September 11th: Member's Night  @ 7pm Bring questions, bring 

suggestions, your tips, your photos, your veggies, flowers 

etc...  Set up a table with your show (no matter the size) or just 

bring the ideas in your head to share!   

October 2nd: Our Annual Harvest Potluck The Potluck will take 

place on Monday October 2nd. Doors will open at 5:30pm and 

we will start Dinner at 6:00pm. Members bring a dish (whether its 

from your harvest or not) and it can be everything from Soup and 

Appetizer to Entree and Dessert.  All are welcome!  

November 6th: to be announced 

Of Note:Sept meeting is on the second Monday due to the holiday 


